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August 19, 1941,

Dear 8ir:

1 enelose herewith copy of @ letter received
from Mr, Webb of the Dominion Water & Power Bureau with
reference to Chekwelp Indian Reserve No. 36 domestic
water system,

Your observations would be apprecisted,

Youre faithfully,

For D,M,MacKay,
Indian Commissioner for B.C.

’.JQGCB.II. E8q. ;
Indian Agent,
Vanecouver, B,C.
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